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Ms Allyson Rooney

Senior Staff Officer

Housing Administration

South Dublin County Council
County Hall

Tallaght

Dublin 24

Dear Ms. Rooney

I wish to thank you for your letter concerning council's motion of opposition to the proposed
closure of the Children's Hospital Tallaght and to let you know that it is receiving attention.

Yours sincerely -

Marney, T.D.
M_inister for Health and Children
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